





IT IS FOALING SEASON FOR WILD HORSES
PLEASE USE CAUTION IN THE AREA

If you are in the west country over the next few months,
you may encounter Wild Horses with new foals.

Please slow down and be careful not to separate a mare
from her foal. It may be lying in the bushes nearby.

Respect the horses by not getting too close or scaring
them. Too many babies are lost this way.

Contact

If you come across an injured or abandoned foal,
please reach out to the following contacts or email
Help Alberta Wildies Society.

Darrell Barb
403-350-8688 403-877-3893
Email

hawsteam@gmail.com

helpalbertawildiessociety.com Olds, Alberta T4H 1P5




